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Rep. Billings Statement on NCEL & National Audubon Society Mississippi 

River Legislative Boat Tour 

 

 
 

“The Mississippi River Legislative Caucus under the NCEL umbrella provides very positive 

networking and learning opportunities,” stated Rep. Jill Billings. “Our boat trip on the 

Mississippi backwaters and main channel was an excellent firsthand learning experience on 

efforts to restore native species, foster natural habitat, create water calming initiatives and 

provide refuge on the national bird flyway. It’s not every day that legislators get to spend a 

beautiful day on the river with so many field experts!” 
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